Classroom 1: We just finished our garden study. Now we will begin our

water study to finish off the school year. We will also work on
kindergarten transition for children who will be continuing on to
kindergarten next year. Along with the transitioning we will recap what
we learned thought the school year! We have enjoyed teaching your
children. We are honored at the opportunity. THANK YOU!

Mr. Jesus, Ms. Jessica, and Ms. Josette

Classroom 2: This month we will be working on the gardening study
and focusing on social emotional learning. We will be reviewing all the
shapes, numbers, and colors we have learned about this year.

Reminder: Please communicate with school when your child will be
gone for the day.

Family pictures for the slide show are due.

Ms. Connie, Ms. Kristina, and Ms. Julie

Classroom 3: We will be working on the “End of year Study” and
reviewing the shapes, colors, and numbers we have learned about this
school year. We would like to thank our parents for allowing us to teach
your children this year! We have enjoyed watching them grow!

Ms. Jalissa, Ms. Kat, and Ms. Jessica

Upcoming
Events

May 15th — Carnegie Library
10:30am

May 16th — Monte Vista
Estates 10:00am

May 7th — Sand Dunes
9am - 1:30pm

May 21st — End of Year
Celebration

Big journeyy begin withv
small stepsy

- Laozi




